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Parent Drop In Sessions  
 

Teachers will hold their next Parent Drop In sessions from 3:15pm
-4:00pm on the days specified below: 

 
Koala / Kookaburra -Tuesday 2nd May 

1B - Tuesday 2nd May 
2BW / 2M - Thursday 4th May 

3SB - Tuesday 2nd May 
4C  - Tuesday 2nd May  

5FH - Tuesday  2nd May  
Year 6 (6K/6N) - Tuesday 2nd May 

 
Please check the newsletter next Friday for details of Parent Drop 

Ins in the week commencing 8th May 2017. 

Dates to Remember 
 

Monday 1st May 2017 - Bank Holiday (school closed), After-School Clubs and Squads 
begin this week 

Wednesday 3rd May 2017 - World of Work, Pizza Express Visit 
Thursday 4th May 2017 - Reception Barleylands Trip, Year 2 Falconry In-School Event 

Monday 8th May 2017 - Year 6 SATS (all week) 
Friday 12th May 2017 - Nursery Story-Telling Event / Christian Minister Visiting Year 3 

Monday 15th May 2017 - Year 2 SATS (all week) 
Monday 15th May 2017 - Friday 19th May 2017 - Walk to School Week 

Tuesday 16th May 2017 - Year 6 Eid In-School Workshop 
Monday 22nd May 2017 - Friday 26th May 2017 - Year 6 Residential at Stubbers 

Friday 26th May 2017 - Last Day of Summer Term 1 
Monday 29th May 2017 - Friday 2nd June 2017 - Half-Term Holiday 

Monday 5th June 2017 - Non-pupil Inset Day 

Fostering in Thurrock 
 

Thurrock Fostering desperately need more people to consider becoming foster 
carers. If you have a spare bedroom and time to care for a child in need they 

would love to hear from you. 
 

Information Evening:  Tuesday 16/5/17, Park Inn Hotel, North Stifford,    
RM15 5UE,  6.00pm-8.00pm 

Contact: 01375 652624   
 

fostering.adoption@thurrock.gov.uk / www.thurrock.gov.uk/fostering 

After School Clubs and Squads 
 

Summer term after school clubs will start on the week commencing 1st May 
2017. Please book via ParentMail by Sunday 30th April to enable your child 
to take part. If your child has been selected for a school squad you will have 

received a letter via ParentMail. Squad training also begins the week      
commencing 1st May 2017.  

 
Please note that all clubs (apart from Monday clubs) will end on Friday 
14th July 2017. The last Monday club will be held on Monday 17th July 

2017. 
 

[REMINDER - 1st May is a Bank Holiday, so no school or clubs that day] 

mailto:fostering.adoption@thurrock.gov.uk
http://www.thurrock.gov.uk/fostering


 
Tissue Box Rota 2016/17 

 
October - Year 6 

 
November - Year 5 

 
December - Year 4 

 
January - Year 3 

 
February - Year 2 

 
March - Year 1 

 
April - Reception 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Each month we ask that a        
different year group please       

donate tissue boxes to help us 
combat the winter sniffles in 

 
Head Teachers Award 

 
 

This week our focus was 
‘Asking questions’ 

 
1B - Prishti 
1K - Oscar 

1M - Madison 
2BW - Lewis 
2Ma - Julian 
2Me - Callum 

3H - Ethan 
3SB - Indiana 

4C - Paige 
4C - Timi 

4W - Elisha 
5B - Evie 

5J - Darius 
5M - Gracie 

6K - Zak 
6N - Lola-Rae 

 
 

 

 
Employees of the Month!  

 
Pupils have been taking their jobs very seriously here at Kenningtons 

and have been working really hard to make school an even better 
place to be! To recognise their hard work, we are delighted to        

announce our Pupil “Employees of the Month” from March to April: 
 

March - Liam (6N), Lunchtime Host 
 

April - Katie and Hilda (6K), Play Leaders 

Brownies Club 
 

Brownies is a club for girls aged 7-10 that involves regular meetings, special 
events and trips to help girls learn new skills and make friends while            
experiencing a variety of fun activities. A local group meets at Aveley       

Methodist Church each Monday from 6:30pm-8:00pm. Further information 
about   Brownies can be found at www.girlguiding.org.uk/brownies 

KS1 Cross Country 
 

Well done to all KS1 pupils who represented the school at the KS1 Cross 
Country event at Blackshots this Thursday 27th April 2017. We are really 

proud of you all and will have some photos to share shortly! 

The Health Spot: Walk the World  
 

The weather remains unpredictable, but we have been able to resume our 
Daily Miles on some days this week. From Friday 21st April 2017 to Thursday 

27th April 2017 we have walked 523 miles as a school.   


